
Hardin Independent School District 

P.O. Box 330 

Hardin, Texas 77561 

936-298-2054 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

TEXAS STATE LAW REQUIRES​ ​that all children attending school are fully 
immunized against specified diseases.  

STUDENT’S ENTERING THE 7​th​ GRADE SHOULD BE CAUGHT UP ON ALL IMMUNIZATIONS 
HOWEVER THEY ARE REQUIRED TO RECEIVE THE FOLLOWING IMMUNIZATIONS TO 
START 7TH GRADE:  TDAP, MCV4, 2​ND​ VARICELLA 

***Parents/guardians are responsible for student’s copies of shot records and any updates for 
immunizations to be turned in to the school.*** 

If you have any questions, please contact us. 

Kimberlee Citizen,  RN                                              Kayla Hobson, RMA 
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